

Osborne Primary School Newsletter Autumn Issue 7- 31.10.22

HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you had a lovely half term break. We are really pleased to welcome the children back for another half term of exciting learning and experiences.

We have lots of events coming up this half term including Anti-Bullying Week, Poppy Appeal, Children in Need and our Christmas events. Please check the newsletter each week for dates/times of all events which parents/carers can attend.

We look forward to welcoming you into school again.

Best wishes, Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher





DIARY DATES

NOVEMBER

4.11.22 - Traditional Tales Day EYFS and Year 1

9.11.22 - Draw Club Workshop for Reception

Parents

11.11.22 - Rememberance Day

14.11.22 - Anti- Bullying Week

18.11.22 - Children In Need

29.11.22 - RE Workshops for Year 1 and Year 3

DECEMBER

8.12.22 - Key Stage 2 Carol Concert @

Methodist Church.

8.12.22 - Reception and Key Stage 1 Nativity

POPPY APPEAL



From Monday 7th November until
Friday 11th November, we will be
selling a range of items for the
Poppy Appeal ranging from 10p to £1.
Pupils may bring in money during this
week.

All the money raised will be going to the the Royal British Legion.

GOODBYE

We say goodbye and good luck to Miss Fielding who left us this week. Thank you for all you have done for our Osborne children and families.

Mrs Bishop will be teaching 5F Monday,
Wednesday and Friday.
Miss Prigg will be teaching 5F on Tuesday
and Thursday.

WELCOME



A warm welcome to our new Assistant Headteacher Lorraine Adolphe.

Mrs Adolphe will be leading our Inclusion Team.

She is very keen to get to know our children and families so please say hello if you see her around school.